
Lois Duncan Don T Look Behind You

Lois Duncan's "Don't Look Behind You" is a riveting young adult novel that
captures the essence of suspense and the challenges of adolescence
intertwined with the harsh realities of danger. Published in 1978, this
captivating narrative delves into themes of fear, family dynamics, and the
quest for safety. Set against the backdrop of a seemingly idyllic suburban
life, the story follows the life of a teenage girl whose world is turned
upside down by an unforeseen threat. In this article, we will explore the
plot, characters, themes, and the impact of Duncan's work on young adult
literature.

Plot Summary

"Don't Look Behind You" follows the life of 16-year-old April Corrigan, who
is forced to flee her comfortable life in a small, close-knit community after
her father, a federal witness, is placed in protective custody. The story
opens with the Corrigan family living a normal life, but everything changes
when they receive word that a dangerous criminal, who has ties to her
father's past, is on the loose.



To protect themselves, the family relocates to a remote area where they
assume they can live under the radar. However, the sense of security is
short-lived as April struggles to adapt to her new surroundings, grappling
with the loss of her friends and her previous life. The narrative escalates
as the threat against her family grows closer, culminating in a series of
tense and suspenseful moments that keep readers on the edge of their seats.

Key Characters

The characters in "Don't Look Behind You" are well-developed and relatable,
adding depth to the story. Here are some of the main characters:

1. April Corrigan - The protagonist, a strong-willed and resourceful
teenager, who faces the challenges of adapting to a new life while dealing
with the constant fear for her family's safety.

2. Mr. Corrigan - April's father, whose role as a federal witness puts the
entire family at risk, illustrating the burden of his choices on the family.

3. Mrs. Corrigan - April's mother, who struggles to maintain a sense of
normalcy for her children amidst the chaos.

4. Diane - April's younger sister, who represents innocence and
vulnerability, amplifying the stakes of the family's situation.

5. The Stalker - An unnamed antagonist whose relentless pursuit of the
Corrigan family embodies the external dangers they face, creating a palpable
sense of fear throughout the novel.

Themes

"Don't Look Behind You" is rich with themes that resonate with young adults
and readers of all ages. Here are some of the prominent themes explored in
the novel:

Fear and Vulnerability

At its core, the novel examines the theme of fear—fear of the unknown, fear
for safety, and the vulnerability that comes with being a teenager. April's
character embodies this theme as she navigates her new life, feeling exposed
and hunted. The psychological tension often mirrors the typical fears that
adolescents face, such as parental authority, social acceptance, and the
transition into adulthood.



Family Dynamics

The Corrigan family is central to the narrative, showcasing the complexities
of family relationships during times of crisis. As each member copes with the
stress of their situation, their bonds are tested. The narrative emphasizes
the importance of unity and support within a family, portraying how love can
be both a source of strength and a burden when faced with external threats.

Adaptation and Resilience

April's journey is not just about survival; it’s also about resilience and
adaptability. The novel demonstrates how individuals can grow and change in
response to their circumstances. April's transformation from a carefree
teenager to a determined young woman reflects the internal strength that
emerges in times of adversity.

Identity and Self-Discovery

As April grapples with her new identity in a world filled with danger, the
theme of self-discovery becomes prominent. The novel portrays her struggles
to maintain her sense of self while navigating the expectations of her family
and the pressures of her situation. This theme resonates with young adult
readers, who often find themselves in similar quests for identity.

Writing Style and Impact

Lois Duncan's writing style in "Don't Look Behind You" is characterized by
its engaging and accessible language, making it suitable for young adult
readers. Her ability to create tension and suspense keeps readers invested in
April’s journey. Duncan’s use of vivid descriptions and relatable dialogue
adds depth to the characters and situations, immersing readers in the
emotional landscape of the story.

Influence on Young Adult Literature

Duncan's work has significantly impacted the genre of young adult literature,
particularly in the realm of suspense and thriller narratives. Prior to her
contributions, young adult novels often focused on coming-of-age themes
without delving into darker, more complex issues. Duncan's exploration of
fear, identity, and family dynamics paved the way for future authors to
tackle similar topics.



The novel has remained relevant over the years, resonating with new
generations of readers who continue to find meaning in its themes.

Conclusion

Lois Duncan's "Don't Look Behind You" is not just a suspenseful tale; it is a
profound exploration of the challenges faced by adolescents in a world filled
with uncertainty. Through the character of April Corrigan, readers are
invited to confront their fears and navigate the complexities of family
relationships and self-identity. The novel's enduring appeal lies in its
ability to blend thrilling suspense with relatable themes, making it a
cornerstone of young adult literature. As readers turn the pages, they not
only experience the thrill of the chase but also reflect on their own
journeys of growth and resilience in the face of adversity.

Frequently Asked Questions

What is the main theme of 'Don't Look Behind You' by
Lois Duncan?
The main theme of 'Don't Look Behind You' is the impact of fear on personal
safety and the struggle for survival, as the protagonist deals with the
consequences of being pursued by a dangerous figure.

How does Lois Duncan develop suspense in 'Don't Look
Behind You'?
Lois Duncan develops suspense through a combination of eerie settings, the
constant threat of danger, and the protagonist's internal conflict, creating
a tense atmosphere that keeps readers on edge.

What character traits make the protagonist relatable
in 'Don't Look Behind You'?
The protagonist, a teenage girl, exhibits relatable traits such as
vulnerability, resilience, and a strong desire for normalcy, which resonate
with readers facing their own challenges.

What role does family play in 'Don't Look Behind
You'?
Family plays a crucial role in 'Don't Look Behind You', as the protagonist's
relationships with her family members highlight themes of loyalty,
protection, and the impact of fear on familial bonds.



How does the setting influence the story in 'Don't
Look Behind You'?
The setting, which shifts from a familiar suburban environment to a more
isolated location, amplifies the sense of danger and entrapment, reflecting
the protagonist's escalating fear and urgency throughout the narrative.
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